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NEWS AND UPDATES 

"PARK PLATE OUT" POLICY HAS TAKEN EFFECT 

08/12/2021 

Coinciding with the recent introduction of virtual parking permits, Parking and 
Transportation Services (Tampa campus) has instituted the “Park Plate Out” policy 
effective today. As indicated on signage at the entrance to all parking lots, back-in 
parking is now prohibited unless parking in a disabled parking space, have an 
official state-issued front license plate or if you are actively charging in an electric 
vehicle charging space. 

While we encourage the USF community to begin parking “plate out,” we also offer 
a front-facing vanity plate for those who would prefer to continue backing into 
parking spots on the Tampa campus. These vanity plates can be purchased for a 
one-time $50 fee at the Parking and Transportation Services main office located in 
the PTA building. 
Learn more about virtual parking permits and the “park plate out” policy 
at www.usf.edu/virtualparkingpermits 

http://www.usf.edu/virtualparkingpermits
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